Jan 6, 2023
I wanted to send out updates to the BS program. 
Everyone made it through the fall semester.  There were no H22 students in the BS program.

There is an initiative for online course Quality Assurance.   All courses need to be reviewed and updated to new standards.  It is supposed to be done by the original faculty developers.   Most are retired.  
Need to meet Quality Matters standards.  None of our courses meet that.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to update the courses, faculty needs to complete DEV 101 on Canvas.  So far, no faculty in the BS program has completed it.  Heather is in the process.    Jean will register for course as well.
IN communication with Laura Osgood, Director of Learning Technologies to establish a plan.  
